ALUMNI NEWS

A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER BROUGHT TO YOU BY MERCY COLLEGE OF OHIO

Top stories in this newsletter:







Coordinator of Alumni/Grants Spotlight

Alumni

Alumni Tuition Reduction



Hannah Bohn named COORDINATOR OF ALUMNI/GRANTS at **Mercy College of Ohio**

"Hello! Welcome to the Mercy College of Ohio Newsletter, which highlights some of the exciting things happening in our campus community and beyond. Learn about ways to stay involved, see photos from recent events, and read current student/alumni spotlights. You will receive a Newsletter by email each month. To ensure that you are aware of all Mercy events and opportunities for Alumni/Friends, please update your contact information here. I look forward to serving as your alumni contact for all things Mercy!"



419-251-8993; TEXT 419-863-5520 Alumni@mercycollege.edu

Hannah Bohn, former Admission Officer at Mercy College of Ohio, was promoted to Coordinator of Alumni/Grants. This is a newly created position at Mercy College. Hannah's responsibilities will include; organizing and developing alumni programs and services for the Toledo and Youngstown locations, identifying grant funding sources for Mercy College, and serving as the liaison for Mercy with the Auxiliary, Alumni Association, and Foundation. Mrs. Bohn joined Mercy College of Ohio in 2017. Please contact Hannah with any alumni questions/concerns.



Rashad Shedd '12 & '18- Alumni Spotlight

Rashad is a 2012 Graduate of the Associate of Science in Radiologic Technology program and a 2018 Graduate of the online Bachelor of Science in Healthcare Administration completion program. "Mercy College of Ohio really cares about the success of their students. It was the college mission and values that attracted me and essentially carried me through (my education). Attending a faith based institution allowed me to put my faith in God and to trust his plan for my life. Mercy truly lives up to their values of serving with compassion, human dignity, excellence, service, sacredness of life, and justice. I carry these values with me in my career and they help shape my daily decision making. After graduation (from Mercy College), the job search was fairly simple. Mercy does a wonderful job at preparing their students to go out into the clinical world."

We're proud of the ambitions and accomplishments of our students and alumni. Each month, current students and/or alumni will be recognized. Tell us your Mercy story. Please email suggested names to Alumni@mercycollege.edu or complete a nomination form here.

Peer-nominations and self-nominations are accepted.



ALUMNI TUITION REDUCTION

Mercy College is pleased to offer a tuition reduction for alumni to continue their educational journey. The Tuition Reduction is available for alumni of Mercy College of Ohio, Mercy School of Nursing, St. Vincent School of Nursing, St. Vincent School of Medical Radiography, St. Elizabeth Hospital School of Nursing, and the St. Elizabeth Schools of Radiology Technology and Nuclear Medicine Technology in Youngstown.

Interested in Alumni Tuition Reduction? Click here for more information.

The tuition discount is available for the following programs:

Healthcare Administration Completion (Online)

Health Information Technology (Online)

Master of Health Administration (Online)

Master of Science in Nursing (Online)

Medical Coding (Online)

Medical Imaging (Online)

Medical Imaging Certificates; Computed Tomography, Magnetic Resonance Imaging, Imaging Quality &

Safety, Women's Health Imaging (Online)

Paramedic

RN to BSN Completion (Online)

RN to MSN (Online)